
 

 

 

 

 

Website & Technology Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
December 9, 2015 

 

 

Committee Member Attendees: Pat Himes, Mike Hardin  

 

SRP and Board Representatives: Wendy Taylor, Ani Shrauger, Ted Lange, Gary Smith 

 

Guests:  

 

Call to Order –Vice Chair Pat Himes called the meeting to order at7:00 p.m. 

 

Resident Comment –None 

 

Approve Minutes – Pat Himes moved to approve the July 2015 minutes as presented. The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- no update 

 

Old Business 

• South Riding App – Prototype was reviewed. A few additional questions were 

brought up to be addressed with the developer.  

 

New Business 

• Discussed portable electronic signage bids. Had questions about security to be 

discussed with vendor.  

• Discussed moving to cloud based storage when it is time for a server refresh.  

 

 

 

 

Adjourn - There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
 


